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NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING EVENTSTena koutou e te whānau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards,
Maurice Young
Principal

MARCH
26th   Y7 Activity Week & Y8 Camp Parent
            Information Meeting
28th    Y7 Boostrix Immunisations
28th    Y8 HPV Immunisations
28th    Y7/8 Orienteering Zones
29th    GOOD FRIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

Matatau mo te ao    Learning for Life

APRIL
1st      EASTER MONDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
2nd    EASTER TUESDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
5th     Y5-8 Athletics Day -Moire Park
10th    Whānau Hui 6pm - 7:30pm
11th     Y7/8 Tennis Zones
12th    Mufti Day for Starship
12th    End of Term 1. School finishes 2:15pm

COVID & SICKNESS
We are experiencing alot of sickness at school presently, with Covid still
being prevalant. To ensure the wellbeing of all, children and staff should stay
at home if they are feeling unwell at all (coughing, sneezing, runny rose,
headache, sore tummy etc). Any people presenting with symptoms of
sickness at school (students or staff) will be asked to return home and
contact their doctor if necessary. Please continue to advise the school if
your child tests positive for Covid.

Thank you to all those parents and caregivers who came along last Thursday to
the Goal Setting Meetings. It was lovely for the teachers to meet with you all,
and we hope you got  some valuable information out of the afternoon
meetings.

GOAL SETTING MEETINGS

A huge thank you to our Marina View Whānau for your support with our Book
Week held last week — with your support we sold $8,159 of books and raised over
$2,855 of new books from Scholastic for our library!   
Ten students won the Book Fair Lucky Draw and got to choose $15.00 worth of
prizes from the Fair on Friday. 
Clifford, the Big Red Dog, visited on Wednesday morning and joined in with Jump
Jam before touring the classrooms.
Thanks to you all for your support and patience, especially on Wednesday
afternoon! See page 4 for photos of our Book Fair.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK WEEK

EASTER BREAK

Friday 29th March - EASTER FRIDAY

Monday 1st April - EASTER MONDAY 

Tuesday 2nd April - EASTER TUESDAY

School resumes Wednesday 3rd April

WHĀNAU HUI - WEDNESDAY 8TH APRIL
On Wednesday 10th April from 6.00 - 7.30pm we are holding a Whānau Hui
at school. 
The purpose of this meeting is to connect with our Māori and kapa haka
whānau, and provide a space to share your aspirations for your child at
Marina View School. It is also an opportunity for our whānau to meet with
and learn about our local iwi, Te Kawerau ā Maki. 
Please let us know if you are able to attend by completing the Google Form
on the link below so we can cater for numbers:
2024 Whānau Hui Attendance Form

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
29th   Term 2 begins at 8:50am
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LUNCH ORDERS 
Lunch orders are available Mondays and Thursdays:
MONDAY – PIZZA
THURSDAY – SUBWAY
FRIDAY - SUSHI
Order before 9:00 am on day of delivery. To order
please register an account at
www.lunchonline.co.nz and click on 'Login' then
'Create an Account.

$0.00
$0.00
$0.00
TBA
$22.50

https://marinaview.schooldocs.co.nz
Username: marinaview 
Password: mvs
Please refer to the link here for more information
SchoolDocs Information for the Community
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TERM 1 EXTRACURRICULAR
ACTIVITY FEES

Year 1          Team Scott
Year 2         Team Ashford
Year 3/4    Team van Beek
Year 5/6    Team Oldham
Year 7/8    Team Phillips
A reminder that you can view your financials on your
child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

"WRITE LIKE AN AUTHOR" SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM
Kristin School, 360 Albany Highway, Albany
Tuesday, April 16, 2024 to Thursday, April 18, 2024. This is a three
day camp for children aged 9 to 14.
In addition there will be a one day workshop for children aged
7 to 10.
Children will develop and write stories with help from award-
winning author Maria Gill - the award-winning author of 60
books including Kate Sheppard, Anzac Heroes, and New
Zealand Disasters.
Young writers will learn:
* How to come up with story ideas
* How to plan and outline a story
* How to come up with interesting, sympathetic characters
* The writing process, how to put it all down on paper
Young writers (or their parents) can register here:
http://www.writelikeanauthor.com/CampListing.asp?
wc_id=425
The number of places on the camp is strictly limited so register
early if your child is interested in attending the camp.

WAITAKERE JUNIOR BADMINTON CLUB
Waitakere Badminton, 149/155 Royal Road
Thursdays 5-7pm, $10 per session
To register click: https://forms.gle/oQqUy9hCxaUFNKcw7
Email: badwtkjnrs@gmail.com
West Auckland Primary School Badminton Competition in Term
4 from late October to December 2024. Register your kids in
term 3 and form a badminton team for Marina View and
compete with other primary school teams over a series of
weekends. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES

YEAR 8 CAMP & YEAR 7 ACTIVITY
WEEK FEES
A reminder that the fees for Year 8 Camp, and Year 7
Activity Week are due before the end of term:
Year 8 Camp: $350 Deposit due by Friday 29th March
Year 7 Activity Week: $170 due by Friday 5th April
You can make a direct debit to the school account: 
ASB Bank Northwest No. 12-3085-0091522-04. 
Please check your ‘Finance Page’ on Hero to see whether
you have credit you can use.
State child’s name, room number and “Y8 Camp” or “Y7
Act Wk” as references. Alternatively you can come to the
school office and pay by EFTPOS or credit card option.

REQUEST FROM OUR GARDEN
GOLD GURUS
We are looking for grass clippings please, for our
compost bins. If you are have any please bring them
in a bag to the office. Thank you in advance!
Mr Gover & the Garden Gold Gurus

Orders close on Friday 22nd March.
Delivery will be Wednesday 29th March

3 Flavours to choose from: 
Traditional, Apple & Cinnamon or Choc Chip   

$12 per 6 pack.

Simply fill out the order form by following the
link below:

Hot Cross Bun Order Form

HOT CROSS BUNS FUNDRAISER

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to Ellie Leung who will be
performing for The National Youth Theatre
Production of Joseph and the Amazing
Technicolour  Dreamcoat in June, at the
Kiri te Kanawa Theatre.
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After swimming in our school swimming trial,
seven students qualified to represent MVS at the
North West Swimming Zones, on Monday 18th
March at West Wave in Henderson.
Congratulations to all of the students for giving it
their best - special mention to Olivia Harvey for
being selected to represent our North West Zone
at the Auckland Champs, and Jack Bunting for
making the finals in all his events.
Many thanks to the parents who transported the
students and supported our team on the day.
Rhonda Sowter

On Tuesday 12th February, we took five Year 7/8
Boys and Girls teams to Kumeu Cricket Club to
participate in the North West Cricket Field Day.
This event was ‘Have-a-Go’ day, so not competitive,
and it was great to see so many of our students
give it a try.
Many thanks to the parents & families who helped
look after the team, and transport the children on
the day.
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SPORTS
YEAR 7/8 CRICKET FIELD DAY YEAR 6-8 SWIMMING ZONES

TECH - MAKING RODENT TRAPS
Pest Free by 2050
The Intermediates are making rodent traps to catch rats, ferrets, weasels, and stoats in the bush at South
Head, as part of our health and wellbeing inquiry. This is their way to help look after the bush so the bush
can look after us. We realise our traps are only a small number but one extra can make a big difference, so
maybe our 15 we will make will make a dent in the numbers of rats and mustelids killed, and help all New
Zealanders achieve the goal. Together we can make a difference.
Mr Gover

PEST FREE BY 2050PEST FREE BY 2050
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IMAGINEERS & IMAGINTEURS
The Imagineers and Imaginteurs are making Whirlygig Birds with Mr Gover to put in the gardens round
school This is part of their hauora inquiry to help make the school environment a happy and beautiful
place to be in They have already worked out its a task that requires patience and perseverance - a lot of
sanding and heaps of time Mr Gover said this project is on track to being one of the best projects the
students have made at school We look forward to the finished whirlygigs and their brightness, colour and
movement putting a smile on the students faces. They plan to put them out in the garden in a different
place each day and bring them in at night

BOOK FAIR 
During our Book Fair week, we were lucky enough to have a visit from Clifford, the Big Red Dog, who
suprised the children on Wednesday morning and joined in with Jump Jam before touring the
classrooms.
Ten students won the Book Fair Lucky Draw and got to choose $15.00 worth of prizes from the Fair on
Friday.
Thanks to you all for your support and patience (especially on Wednesday afternoon!)

Congratulations to our ten students
who won the Book Fair Lucky Draw
and got to choose $15.00 worth of

prizes from the Fair on Friday!
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ST PATRICK’S DAY CELEBRATIONS
We had a St Patrick's Day ceilidh in the library on Friday. Mrs Sinclair provided the music & there was
dancing, competitions & prizes! Thanks to Olivia & Sophie Harvey for their expertise. 

The Big Little Sponsorship
Help Marina View School be in the draw to WIN one of two $10k
sports grants! Nominate our school today through this link:
https://www.aainsurance.co.nz/big-little Nominate Marina

View School Today!
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